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WHAT? Wear your favorite school appropriate
jammies when you bring new with tags PJ’s to
school.  Drop off your jammies in the morning at
drop off near the kinder buildings.
 
**Please remember these jammies may need to
last the year. Non holiday patterns, infant and
adult (for older teens) sizes are appreciated.  

 

Bear News

LFES PTA; EVERY CHILD EVERY DAY

Wear a Pair, Bring a Pair

Red Ribbon Week ‘23
Spirit Days, lunch time activities
and  BMX Tricks!  LFES PTA
brought Red Ribbon Week back
in a big way!  
Students learned empathy and
coping skills, along with
empathy and ways to talk about
feelings.  Most popular was the
BMX Assembly!
Thank you Mrs. Hart and
counselor, Mrs. Gavrila! 
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Looking Ahead
11/20-24     Fall Break
11/26           Meet the Masters -       
Andy Warhol
11/28 Bring a Pair, Wear a Pair
12/4-12/8 Penguin Patch Holiday       
Shop
TBD PTA Sponsored Teacher
Cookie Walk
12/22-1/5 Winter Recess
1/15 MLK, Jr  Day - No School
1/18 PTA Association Meeting
2/2 GLOW PARTY
2/16 - 2/19 President’s Day - No
School
2/20 - 2/23 Conference Min
Days
2/23 - 3/3 Read a Thon

SO MUCH FUN IN STORE 



Looking Ahead
 It’s hard to believe,
but LFES PTA is
starting to  plan next
year.  We are looking
for LFES parents,
grandparents and
community members
willing to get involved
in our PTA.  
Involvement can fit
any time budget or set
of talents.  Everything
from being on call to
set up for events, to
taking things home to
prepare for kids, to
chairing a program.
Contact
lfespta@gmail.com or
look for interest
surveys coming soon.
We can’t wait to meet
you!    
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Holiday Shop is Coming to
Town

 PTA’s Annual Penguin Holiday Shop is
coming to town December 4-8.  Each
class will visit the Holiday Shop and have
an opportunity to buy gifts.  Students
can independently shop for small gifts,
priced $.25 - $20, for their loved ones.  
All participation is voluntary.  Look for
more information to come home in
Friday Folders after Thanksgiving.

Let’s GLOW CRAZY at PTA’s Glow Party
coming to campus after the New Year.  
You can save the date of Friday, Fe 2nd
and plan to have some fun with music,
dancing, games, food trucks, and lots of
glow in the dark festivities!  More details
coming after Winter Break.


